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Hello dear friends and partners,

The leaders of the seminary are overjoyed and extremely grateful for the 
many blessings God has provided through you.  They spent two full days 
unloading and organizing the gifts on the container, and even unboxed some 
surprises too, what a joy! This is one of the means of equipping the saints who 
care for and serve the church.

The Haitian government was very overzealous in their tax assessment on this 
container.  Way outside of what is “normal.”  As we objected to the amount 
and tried to negotiate they were understanding and said, “take your time, no 
discounts, but we charge you $60 per day to think about it.” 

Kathy and I took $5,000 out of our personal support to pay the tax. That has 
placed us in a very critically low situation.  

Opposition has hit our family as of late and has taken many forms with 
i n c r e a s i n g  i n t e n s i t y .  Our trust IS THE LORD.

Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU! 

All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:     
Thousand Hills Ministry, P.O. Box 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795

“Blessed is the man who trusts in the Lord, whose trust is the Lord.” Jer 17:7
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